EE33. Report Back on Statutory Consultation — Permanent Relocation of the
Mariner Support Service

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services providing an update on the formal consultation held on the
proposal to permanently relocate the Mariner Support Service from
Weedingshall to the Laurieston Campus.

The Education Executive had agreed, on 13 June 2017 (ref EEG), that a
statutory public consultation be carried out on the proposal to permanently
relocate the Mariner Support Service from Weedingshall, Polmont to the
Laurieston Campus.

In line with the Schools (Consultation) (Scotland) Act 2010 legislation, a
consultation exercise was carried out between 23 August and 6 October
2017.

The report summarised the consultation responses and the main issues
arising.

A report of the consultation “Proposal to Permanently Relocate the Mariner
Support Service from Weedingshall to the Laurestion Campus”, was
appended to the report.

Decision

The Education Executive:-

(1) noted the reponse to the formal consultation exercise undertaken
on the proposals;

(2) agreed that the Mariner Support Service is permanently relocated
from Weedingshall to the Laurieston Campus, and

(3) agreed that Weedingshall is declared surplus to Children’s
Services’ requirements.






